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Geo. C. Sibley Esgq Lilburn W. Boggs
S', Louis
March 26, 1839

To Geo. C. Sibley Esq
One of the Directors of the
Board of Internal Improvements
of the State of Missouri
Sir,

I have fixed upon St Louis as
the point and the first lMonday in May next, the time, of the first
Meeting of the Board of Internal Improvements of this State.

I herewith enclose you an unsealed Communication to be de-
livered to the Board at their first Meeting nominating the Person
therein Named as Engineer of the The State of Missouri. You will
please Seal it and present it to the Beocard at the proper time.
Should the Board fix the salary of the Engineer at 2000 5 pr. Annum,
it will be approved by the Executive. I have directed the Secretary
of State to Notify each of the Directors of the time and place of
Meeting.

The Gentleman nominsted as Engineer comes highly recommended to
the Executive as well qualified in every respect for the office.

I am respectfully
yr opt, st,
Lilburn W. Boggs

Sibley Mss. V. II
Missouri Historical Society
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